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Conservation is everyone job. All gear groups and all sectors need to work to ensure
sustainable king salmon runs for southeast Alaska. Some years this is going to
require sacrifice from everyone to make it work. This management plan needs to be
equitable for all gear groups and all sectors to meet escapement goals. I think the
board has done this for the commercial fleet but more work need to be done for the
sport sector on the outer coast and district 14.

* [ would like the board to consider closing the coastal high abundance areas
to sport fishing during spring. This would still allow sport fishing but reduce
the impacts to king salmon. This is a proven, useful management tool to
reduce impacts to king salmon. The boundaries already exist and could be
quickly and easily implemented by ADF&G.

* [ would like the board to consider a reduction to bag and possession limits
tied to this action plan.

* Area 14/district 114 (Homeshore/Cross Sound area) should be closed
through June 14t to allow Chilkat king salmon to migrate through—this is
similar to the sport closures in districts 11 and 12.
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